
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Les Gravées, St Peter Port 

Guernsey, GY1 1RW 
 

Tel: (01481) 721602 

 

 

Principal 
Mrs A Clancy BA (Combined 

Hons) 
Email: principal@ladiescollege.ac.gg 
 

Registrar 
Miss R McClean 
Email: 

registrar@ladiescollege.ac.gg 
 

Vice Principal, Bursar & Clerk to the 

Governors 
Miss E Bridge MA Oxon, ACA 
Email: bursar@ladiescollege.ac.gg 
 

www.ladiescollege.com 
 

2nd March 2020  

 

 

 

Dear Parents and Guardians,  

  

The Upper Sixth Drama students are currently preparing for their Component 2 examination, the practical 

element of which is to be assessed by an outside examiner on 18th March.  Together with the written 

element of this work, this Component is worth 40% of the students’ overall grade in this subject.   

  

In final preparation for their practical examination, the Drama Department would like the students to 

perform their pieces (two, each of just under 15minutes long) to an invited audience of family, friends and 

teachers at The Ladies’ College Drama studio at 6pm on Monday 16th March.   

  

If you are happy for your son or daughter to take part in the performance on 16th March, please indicate this 

on the slip below.   
 

It would also be a wonderful opportunity to support the students and celebrate in all the work they have 

done on their course, the final practical element of which will be performed on the night. I do hope you will 

be able attend; please also indicate this on the slip below and return no later than 9th March.   

  

Kind regards,  

  

 

Maggie King 
 

Maggie King  

Head of Drama  
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I do / do not give permission for my son or daughter to take part in the performance 

on 16th March at 6pm.  

 

(please circle as appropriate)  

  

I will / will not be able to attend the performance (please circle as appropriate) and 

would like  ……..  seats. (please state number required)   

  

 

Name of student…………………………..  

 

  

Signed by Parent or Guardian………………………… 

 

 

 

 

Please return to Mrs King by 9th March 2020 

The Ladies’ College Drama Department 
 


